
 
 

 

Racial Equality Ambassadors 

 

 

 

 

A collaboration between the WS Youth Cabinet,                                                       

EMTAS and the Community Safety and Wellbeing 

Team 

 

The Autumn Term meeting of the Racial Equality Ambassadors, takes place on 
Thursday 2nd November 2023 17:30-18:30, 

and will be led by members of the Youth Cabinet Racial Equality Campaign Group. 
 

Please email vicky.lyons@westsussex.gov.uk or prevent.training@westsussex.gov.uk for 

more details. 

Already involved? Click here to join the meeting.  

Please note students from all secondary setting are invited, and we recommend a staff 

representative also attend to support their students. 

 

WHAT MAKES THE NETWORK WORK? 

Members of the Youth Cabinet will be looking to gain insights from their school based 
counterparts – the young people in each school working towards greater inclusion and 

representation in their setting – to discuss how to continue to develop all their roles 
effectively. Students attending will be able to offer their insights in discussions involving:  

• Meeting the REA campaign group and hear about their experiences and roles. 

• Consider how activists make improvements to their roles and groups by listening to 
one another’s experiences and viewpoints. 

• Consider what the REA network brings to us as individuals, schools AND wider 
communities. 

• Share plans that individual schools have for the coming year/have already done! 

 

Racial Equality Conference 2024! 
Members of the Youth Cabinet will update you all about the conference they are in the 
processs of planning for the Summer Term “A Celebration of Multiculturism.”                             

Planning is in full swing, with many exciting updates! 
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Racial Equality Ambassadors in ALL          

West Sussex schools 
 

Calling all secondary settings!  
If you have students who have been working on inclusion and diversity in any form in your 
school, the EMTAS Team would love to see you take your role to the next level and become 

part of this county wide network. Please do contact us to start attending the termly meets 
with your students.  
 

 

Racial Equality Ambassadors                 

in primary schools 

We plan to officially launch the 

 Racial Equality Ambassadors pilot project in  

primary schools   

in the Autumn Term 2023. 

We are looking for primary settings who wish to be part of this 

exciting pilot, with the aim to create a formal primary network 

of ambassadors across the county! You may be at the beginning 

of your student activist journey, or well established and looking 

to take it to the next level – come and collaborate! 

If you are a primary school interested in taking part in the project, please email: 

vicky.lyons@westsussex.gov.uk or prevent.training@westsussex.gov.uk 

 

 

 

mailto:vicky.lyons@westsussex.gov.uk
mailto:prevent.training@westsussex.gov.uk

